
 
 
 
 
 
 
The GP partners of Lochgilphead Medical Practice are pleased to update our patients 
with the following information: 
 
Dr Laura Cameron will be providing 4 session GMS input to Inveraray and Furnace from 
1st January 2019.  
 
Dr Bronagh O’Neill will be joining the practice as a partner as of 1st February 2019.  
 
These additions are very welcome to the team following an extremely difficult period for 
the practice.  
 
The telephone consulting system has now been implemented across all of the 3 sites 
and has proved a most efficient and effective system for managing the daily demand for 
medical input.  
 
Inveraray and Furnace will have a GP back to full consulting days from week 
commencing 4th February and will continue with providing face to face GP and Practice 
Nurse appointments in Furnace on Mondays and Thursdays only. Please contact the 
practice by phone in the first instant.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


